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Motion – Councillor M. Loewen - Identifying and Addressing 
Systemic Barriers 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That City Council endorse the “One-City” strategic approach as outlined in the report of 
the Chief Strategy & Transformation Officer dated May 17, 2021. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 17, 2021, 
considered a report from the Administration in response to the above. 
 
Your Committee also resolved to share the report with the Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion Advisory Committee and the Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the Chief Strategy & Transformation Officer, dated May 17, 2021 


